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County Road (Molino Road) over Penasula Creek Bridge 

Replacement Project 

 
 

Chipley, FL – Construction activities will begin the week of January 1 on County Road 182 

(Molino Road) over Penasula Creek, north of Cantonment, in Escambia County.  The existing 

bridge will be replaced with a new, modern structure with 12-foot travel lanes, eight foot 

shoulders and a solid concrete barrier railing. The bridge approaches will also be replaced.   

Molina Road will be closed to through traffic during construction.  Sunshine Hill Road, Crabtree 

Church Road and U.S. 29 will be utilized as a detour route.  Work is anticipated to be complete 

fall 2017, weather permitting. 

For more information visit the Florida Department of Transportation District Three on the web at 

www.nwflroads.com, follow us on Twitter @myfdot_nwfl, or like us on Facebook at 

www.facebook.com/MyFDOTNWFL. 

www.fdot.gov  

 


